
 

 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

  

 
 
 
August 21, 2020 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Eau Claire Landmarks Commission will be holding a public 
hearing on September 14, 2020, at 4:30 p.m. at City Hall, 203 S. Farwell Street, Eau Claire, 

Wisconsin, via Webex meeting, regarding the proposed designation of 204 East Grand Avenue, in 
the City of Eau Claire, as a landmark, pursuant to Chapter 2.65 of the Eau Claire Municipal Code.   
 

While City Hall offices and meeting rooms remain closed in response to COVID-19, meetings of 
the Landmarks Commission are being held virtually through online meeting systems and will be 
available to the public via WebEx using a computer, tablet or smartphone (requires WebEx 
app), or telephone (audio only) using the link or dial-in number. Connection information will be 
provided online following this link: https://www.eauclairewi.gov/our-city/news/public-notices. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Community Development at 715-
839-4914. 
 
In order to accommodate the participation of persons with special needs at this meeting, the 
City will provide the services of a sign language interpreter or make other reasonable 
accommodations on request.  To make such a request, please notify the City at 715-839-4902 at 
least 2 days prior to the meeting. 
 
 

 
___________________________________ 
Scott Allen  
Director of Community Development  
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